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Launching Event:  
Budgeting for Better Agriculture and Rural Development 

 
October 10, 2017, 10:45 – 12:00 

Orion Conference Center, Pristina 
 
 
 
In August 2016, the Ministry of Agriculture, Forestry and Rural Development (MAFRD) 
committed to implementing gender responsive budgeting, in accordance with legal obligations 
set forth in the Law on Gender Equality and requests made by the Ministry of Finance in recent 
budget circulars.  
 
Since then, MAFRD officials have received support from the Kosovo Women’s Network 
(KWN) in conducting gender analyses of past and present programs and expenditures. 
Conducting such gender analyses is essential for ensuring that budget planning for 2018 and 
beyond is informed by evidence.  
 
KWN is pleased to invite you to the public launching of the results of our joint efforts, which 
have resulted in a new publication entitled Budgeting for Better Agriculture and Rural 
Development. During this event, KWN will present key findings and recommendations resulting 
from the analysis, as well as welcome discussion regarding the findings.   
 
This initiative has been made possible through the generous support of the Austrian 
Development Agency (ADA). 
 
The media are welcome to attend. 
 

For more information, please contact us by writing to info@womensnetwork.org  
or by calling +381 (0) 38 245 850. 

 
 
 
 


